Jefferson County Public Schools /
J. Graham Brown School

546 South First Street ' —\. e ol

Louisville, Kentucky 40202 ™
(502) 485-8216 ' ‘ PS

February 16, 2017

Dear Jefferson County Board of Education:

On behalf of the Brown/Central Family Resource Youth Service Center (FRYSC) of the Brown School, we
are requesting that the official name of our school be changed to J. Graham Brown School. We have
believed for many years that this was the official name of our school.

There are various schools who incorporate “Brown” in the name. Granting the official change of our
name would allow us to continue our reputation of being a distinguished school as well as the Original
Magnet School in the district.

The Brown/Central FRYSC of the Brown School is in agreement with the SBDM Council regarding the
request to change the name to J. Graham Brown School.

Your consideration is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Hina 4. Mack_
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Brown/Central FRYSC I
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